
MUTUAL RESPONSIBILITY CONTRACT 

The Mutual Responsibility Contract (MRC) is an agreement between the EOPS program and you as the 
student.  The MRC specifies what services you may receive and the roles, responsibilities, and 
expectations of both you and the EOPS/CARE/NEXTUP programs.  After attending orientation, you will 
receive the MRC via email to complete and sign. 

 

 


